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Dear Member
How many storms can we have in one season? And not just wind but lots rain with it. Well, we can all still do our art in the warm and watch the rain fall. So hopefully you will all still be busy creating more work.

The Chairman’s Challenge this month was well supported once again with some very good work on show. It was lovely to see such a display. Congratulations to our winner and runner up. Your work was exceptional and well deserved of the prize.  

We will be letting you know the new challenge very soon. Giving you plenty of time to prepare for next year!
Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
We had a very good meeting earlier this month, in fact we had so many people turn up for the painting together evening, that we ran out of tables, and some members had to use easels, or hard board. But it was a wonderful evening, with much work being done.
Of course, that evening was also our ‘Chairman’s Challenge’ judging. There were some lovely entries, really very good quality. But the winner was an exceptionally beautiful picture of synchronised swimmers by Gitana Bankauskiene. Second place was a stunning picture of a fox drinking water by Rosemary Pennock. These pictures will be shown on our website shortly.

Next years Chairman’s Challenge will be announced by end of April. Giving you plenty of time to prepare your next piece of stunning artwork. 
We have David Hyde coming to give us a demonstration on 2nd March, so we hope to see many of you there. He will be demonstrating acrylic birds. I don’t remember having a demonstration on this subject before, so I am looking forward to it.
For the 6th April meeting we now have local cartoon/caricature artist John Elson booked. Take a look at his website to see the type of work he produces www.johnelsonartist.wixsite.com/caricatures. It looks like being a very interesting evening.

We do hope that you are all working towards getting work ready for the June exhibition – 13th to 27th. Details of that will be coming out around beginning of May.

Kind regards, Carole Boyer, Secretary and Membership Secretary
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Not much to report so far this year. I am definitely looking forward to when the weather is warm enough to paint outdoors again. I hope everybody has survived the recent storms and flooding. We seem to have escaped the worst in Peterborough.

Congratulations to the winner and runners up in the recent Chairman’s challenge for 2020. There was some exceptionally good work on display. Seems to get better every year. How is that possible?

I would update members on the painting of the CPSO concert rehearsals on Tuesday evenings as follows:

March,      3rd, 10th, 17th & 24th.
The actual concert is on Saturday, 28th March at 7.30pm.

All at the usual time to set up by 5.15pm and venue, Queen Katherine Academy, Walton.
It would be good to see a few new faces attending. It can be quite challenging, but very rewarding.

We are now looking towards our next exhibition in June.

Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
The demo at our next meeting is David Hyde, whom we have not seen for a few years, but I am sure he will be just as good as ever. Come early to get a seat.
I hope to see you all over the course the year.
Best wishes 

John Bailey, Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
